
      

 NEWSLINE 
North Primary School and Nursery 
 

A Town Centre School with a Strong Community Ethos 
We Celebrated our 125th anniversary on 12th November 2019. Visit www.northschoolcxxv.com  

December 2023 
Issue  4 

Nursery Singalong 

Nursery families were spoilt rotten on the 13th. The children gath-

ered in their garden, under the pagoda and sang, jingled and signed 

some lovely Christmas songs whilst Mrs. Hooker retold the nativity 

story. 

Afterwards everybody went indoors to enjoy hot chocolate, cheesy 

scones and sweet treats. As you can see from the photos they all 

had a wonderful time. 

Years 3 and 4 entertained and informed their families with two sing-alongs on the 15th. The singing was 

heartfelt, joyful and uplifting. Between the songs the children told us fascinating facts about Christmas tradi-

tions from around the world. And right at the end of the singalong it was announced  that Y3 and 4 will be 

inviting families back in the Spring to watch a play called, A Glint of Gold.  Can’t wait. 

Y3/4 SINGALONG 



     

Dates for your Diary 

Tues 19th December 
evening 

Y5 and Y6 Christmas Evening 

Wed 20th December  Last day of autumn term 

Thursday 4th January 
2024 

First day of spring term 

Thursday 18th January Parent Consultation Evening 

Friday 16th February Last day of half term 

Monday 26th February Return to school 

Thursday 28th March Last day of spring term 

Tuesday 16th April  First day of summer term 

Friday 24th May Last day of half term 

Tuesday 4th June Return to school 

Tuesday 23rd July Final day of school year 

Bedecked in Christmas jumpers children and staff had a 
lovely lunch.  
I would like to thank everybody for joining us here today. 

Once everybody had been served Neve, School Council 

Secretary, made a thank you speech - 

“I  would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the 

school council to thank all of the cooks and MDAs for all 

of their amazing work throughout today and throughout 

the year. 

On behalf of all the pupils I would like to wish everybody 
a merry Christmas and happy new year.” 

Christmas Lunch 2023 


